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23rd July, 2021 

Discussion topic: “Beginning are usually scary and ending are usually sad, but 
it’s everything in between that makes it all worth living.” – Bob Marley 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Morrisons and White Rose Maths 
Morrisons have teamed up with the 
White Rose Maths scheme to produce 
some free summer workbooks that you 
may be interested in to support your 
child(ren) over the holidays.  These can 
be collected in store or downloaded 
and printed online.  Please see 
https://whiterosemaths.com/morrisons
/ for more details. 
We have also included some maths 
resources on our website which may be 
of use to families over the summer. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Here we find ourselves once again at the end of another school year, 
reflecting upon the year we are leaving behind.   
It would be easy to consider that we hadn’t achieved anything this year 
due to the disruption or perhaps that it has been somehow “a waste”. 
Quite the contrary! I believe that we must all congratulate ourselves on a 
year where we have faced new challenges and shown resolve, 
determination, creativity and resilience to overcome these and emerge 
wiser and stronger. 
The team here at Hanging Heaton have, as always, been fantastic.  They 
have worked far harder and far more in isolation than ever before but 
have fully demonstrated their resourcefulness, their will to solve 
problems and their commitment to the success and wellbeing of our 
children.  I thank them wholeheartedly for this and for their support 
throughout the year. 
True to form, our Hanging Heaton children have been a delight to learn 
with again this year, responding to any changes with ease and reminding 
me every single day exactly why I chose to come into the teaching 
profession.  Thanks to them for their smiles, cheery words and kindness.  
They are a breath of fresh air.   
I have enjoyed watching our year 6 children grow throughout their time 
at our school and wish them well as they move to their next adventure.  I 
hope they continue to shine like the stars that we know they are. 
Best of luck also to Miss Brook in class 1 who is leaving us today, we wish 
her every success in her next venture. 
Finally, thank you for your support over the course of the year.  Enjoy the 
Summer – let’s hope the sun continues to shine for us! 
Kind regards,  Mrs J Potter 
 

September date for opening 
School will reopen for children on 
Tuesday 7th September, 2021. 

 

Earrings – if you are planning to have 
your child’s ears pierced in the near 
future, the beginning of the summer 

holidays is the best time so they don’t 
miss any school PE next year. 

Kirklees LA have asked us to identify an 
additional day holiday in lieu of the 

Queen’s Jubilee Bank holiday – this will 
be Monday 6th June, 2022 for us. 
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